
The Weinhardt Law Firm Welcomes New Associate Jason Smith 
 

Des Moines, IA (September 2023) – The 
Weinhardt Law Firm, a preeminent leader in 
complex business disputes, white-collar 
criminal defense, and appeals, is thrilled to 
announce the addition of Jason Smith to its 
team as an Associate. Jason brings a wealth 
of expertise and a unique perspective to the 
firm, enhanced by his experience clerking 
for federal judges, including the Honorable 
Michael H. Park of the U.S. Court of 
Appeals for the Second Circuit and the 
Honorable John P. Cronan of the U.S. 
District Court for the Southern District of 
New York. 
 
A Des Moines area native, Jason’s academic 
credentials are impressive. He graduated 
with high honors from the University of 
Chicago Law School, where he was elected 
to the Order of the Coif, designated a 
Kirkland & Ellis Scholar, and served as an 
Articles Editor of the Law Review. His 
exceptional legal writing earned him the 
Joseph Henry Beale Prize. 
 

 

 

“We are thrilled to have Jason join our team," said Mark Weinhardt, the firm’s Founding Partner. 
“Adding Jason to our team will greatly benefit our clients and underscores the firm’s 
commitment to attract and retain the brightest legal talents to deliver top-notch legal services.” 
 
For more information, please contact: 
The Weinhardt Law Firm 
2600 Grand Avenue, Suite 450 
Des Moines, IA 50312  
 
About The Weinhardt Law Firm: The Weinhardt Law Firm is a litigation firm based in Des 
Moines, Iowa, specializing in complex business disputes, white-collar criminal defense, and 
appellate work. The firm practices in federal and state courts in Iowa and across the United 
States. To learn more, visit www.WeinhardtLaw.com. 
 
 


